Jamie Aspinall

From:	Lloyd Sweet, Robert <Robert.LloydSweet@HistoricEngland.org.uk>
Sent:	09 September 2021 17:46
To:	Neighbourhood Planning
Subject:	Hunston Nneighbourhood Plan Submission Consultation Historic England Comments

To whom it may concern:

Thank you for consulting Historic England on the submission version of the Hunston Neighbourhood Plan. Historic England is the government's advisor on planning for the historic environment including advising on the conservation of heritage assets and champion good design in historic places. As such, our review of the plan is limited to those areas that fall within our remit and silence on other matters should not be treated as agreement or consent.

I am happy to confirm that, having reviewed the plan, including Environmental Report, we do not have any comments to submit to the examiner.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries relating to our comments. Yours faithfully
Robert Lloyd-Sweet

Robert Lloyd-Sweet | Historic Places Adviser | South East England | Historic England Cannon Bridge House|25 Dowgate Hill|London|EC4R 2YA
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Work with us to champion heritage and improve lives. Read our Future Strategy and get involved at historicengland.org.uk/strategy.
Follow us: Facebook | Twitter | Instagram Sign up to our newsletter

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the views of Historic England unless specifically stated. If  you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do not use, copy or disclose the information in any way nor act in reliance on it. Any information sent to Historic England may become publicly available. We respect your privacy and the use of your information. Please read our full privacy policy for more information.

















1
image1.jpeg
Historic England




